
 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 1st October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of the first month of the new academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to share with you what 

your child has been learning at school and what to expect in the months ahead. 

This year, we are continuing to focus on providing every student with a broad and balanced education. To help you support your 

child, I am attaching the whole school’s curriculum map that outlines what each Year Group will be studying throughout the 

year. This map gives an overview of the subjects and topics that your child will be covering and is a helpful tool for 

understanding their learning journey. 

Below is an example from the Year 7 Curriculum Overview: 

 

For more detailed information, including specific schemes of work and other curriculum materials, please visit the ‘Curriculum’ 

section on our school website by clicking here.  

There, you will find a breakdown of what each subject will be focusing on, along with helpful resources to support your child’s 

learning at home. Below is an example of scheme of work for History that can be viewed by clicking the link above. 

 

We understand that some parents are highly familiar with the education system, while others may be less so. Whether you are 

very engaged or just getting started, we encourage you to use the curriculum map and resources as a guide to understanding 

your child's school experience. If you have any further questions then please don’t hesitate to contact me or the relevant Head 

of Department. 

 

Many Thanks, 

James Heafield  

Head of Academy 

https://www.thehastingsacademy.org.uk/teaching-and-learning/curriculum

